
Volunteer Opportunity
The Everett Stake has partnered with The Interfaith

Family Shelter to provide dinner for its residents every

Sunday.

The Mill Creek Ward has been assigned to the 4
th
 Sunday

of every month.

There are opportunities to make food and separate

opportunities to deliver and serve the meal.

Please sign up in the google sheet to join in

 https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/

d/168kfe9DNowEAtejc7nkBoIDLDJHwDTMotz9xg1T_NYs/

edit?usp=sharing

Contact Shoshauna Mohlman if you have questions:

shoshaunamom@gmail.com

(425)231-6210


